
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 

2011 Region 15 Junior Olympic Championships 
 

USATF San Diego Imperial Association welcomes our member associations to San Diego County for a 

weekend of competition, fun and renewal of friendships.  This information is being made available to 

alert you to important information since the meet flyer was made public.   

 
Waiver/Release Requirement:  Please be advised USATF San Diego Imperial was recently advised by the 

administration at California State University San Marcos that a separate release must be signed by all 

competitors.  Waiver forms are attached and will also be available at the meet.  For athletes under the age of 18, 

a parent signature is required.  Please plan to arrive a little earlier so this requirement can be fulfilled. 

 
Parking at California State University San Marcos:  Parking for those competing at California State 

University San Marcos will be provided free of charge (a $9 per vehicle saving) compliments of USATF San 

Diego Imperial.  Follow the “Region 15 Junior Olympic” signs for the designated parking lot near the track and 

field facilities. 

 

Parking at Orange Glen High School:  Please be advised parking at Orange Glen is expected to be full.  There 

are five designated parking areas.  The 20+ lot located directly across from the track will be reserved for 

officials and meet staff.   Please do not park in these reserve spots.   Parking for non recreational vehicles (RVs) 

and buses can park just beyond the entrance to the track in designated parking spaces and the basketball courts.  

A marshal will assist with parking on the basketball courts to ensure the lot is maximized and prevent cars from 

blocking each other.  The faculty and staff parking lot will be an overflow lot and is located east of the track on 

Glen Ridge Road.  RVs and buses may park in an area by the administration office on Glen Ridge Road.   

Please do not park in red zones especially by the track entrance as the City of Escondido police has been known 

to give violators tickets. 

 

Interstate 15 & State Route 78:  Please be advised traffic on Friday, June 24
th
 may be heavy on Interstate 15 

due to the closure of carpool lanes, which will not reopen until Monday, June 27
th
.  Additionally, traffic on State 

Route 78 (east and west), which is a route to California State University San Marcos is often congested during 

the Friday afternoon rush hour.  Please plan your trip to Orange Glen High School and California State 

University San Marcos with these considerations in mind. 

 

Vendors:  Only pre-approved vendors may operate on school grounds.  Unauthorized vendors including those 

preparing food or drink items for sale, donation or profit is strictly prohibited. 
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